
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memo 
 
 To: Barbara Kelley, Chair, National Board for Professional Teaching 

Standards  
 From: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison 
 Date: January 24, 2002 
 Subject: Governor Musgrove’s Disclosure Statement 
 
Per your request, please find Governor Musgrove’s “Director Disclosure Statement” 
attached.   
 
The only entity listed on the vendor’s list with which Governor Musgrove has a 
relationship is the National Governor’s Association.  As Governor of Mississippi, 
Governor Musgrove is a member of the National Governor’s Association.  However, he 
does not have a material interest in the Association, nor does the relationship result in any 
material financial interest to Governor Musgrove. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  Please feel free to contact me at 601-359-2528 if you 
have any questions or if you require any additional information. 
 
 
 


